
                                                                                                                          REMINDER - 1 
                                                                                                                         MOST URGENT 
                                                                     

                          
                                                   
 

  No. Stat  / 28 / of 2012 
CIRCULAR : 
 
 
                         Subject :- Passing of Students of F.Y.B.A., F.Y.B.Com.  
                                         and   F.Y.B. Sc. Courses in the First Semester  
                                         of academic year 2011-12 under Credit Based  
                                        Grading System. 
 
 
           Attention of the Principals of the colleges in Arts, Science and Commerce 

is invited to this office Circular No. Stat/12/ of  2012, dated 2nd March, 2012, on 

the subject cited above, in which it was requested to furnish the information 

regarding passing of students at  F.Y.B.A., F.Y.B.Com. and   F.Y.B. Sc. Courses 

in the First Semester of academic year 2011-12 under Credit Based Grading 

System. However, this office has not received the said information from your 

office so far. 
  
           As directed by the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, I am to request you to 

kindly, send the said requisite information into prescribed format immediately 

i.e. on or before 22nd March, 2012 through Email to : 

supt.statunit@gmail.com and also hard copy to the Statistical Unit, 2nd Floor, 

Room No.202, University of Mumbai, Fort, Mumbai–400 032.  
 
          Further, I am to inform you that, those colleges have already been 

send the above mentioned information, please ignore this reminder letter. 
 
          Please note that the prescribed format is also available at our site viz. 
www.mu.ac.in    
 
 
 
                                                                                                     Sd/- 
Mumbai-400032.                                                              Deputy Registrar 
19th  March, 2012.                                                             (Statistical Unit) 
    
 

To, 
 

     The Principals of affiliated colleges in Arts, Science and Commerce. 
 
 


